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Dear Friends, 
 

Praise the Lord! 
 
It is good to remember all of you and to be praying for all of you. We know you also 
remember us and are praying for us. 
 
Last week we had two funerals. One was of the son of a woman member of our church 
we went to her home to comfort her on Sunday, September 24th. The same day in the 
evening we got information that my aunt Sarah had passed away at a town south of 
Juba on the Ugandan border. So on Monday, 25th September I and Tabita travelled 
there. We buried her on Wednesday, 27. We thank God for the long life of Untie Sarah, 
106 years old. She rested in the Lord as a believer. 
 
My elder sister Tabita, we found her condition not good and needs care. She is 90 years 
old. Her son Johnson is very ill and admitted at the Hospital. Pray for my sister Tabita 
and her son Johnson. 
 
The Lord's work is going on well. Last month, on the 20th I and Tabita went to a place 
called south of Juba. The local chief of the area wanted to show a place where we can 
build a church. There is no road to the place, just a foot path. We drove the car there 
through the tall grass. It was amazing. I wish I had taken my smart phone with me, to 
take a picture of the car in the middle of the tall grass. The car is a four-wheel drive, so 
we managed. 
 
The Priestly Prayer on you all, " The Lord bless you and keep you, The Lord make His 
face shine upon you and be gracious into you, The Lord lift up the countenance of His 
face upon you and give you peace." Amen. 
 
Nikolao & Tabita Vuni. 
 


